
 

• The Trial of 60 day Log Books for HVS and CVS will conclude in September 
• From then, RMS will decide whether Log Books should become a permanent arrangement, and if 

so, whether any changes need be made. 
• Prior to this, RMS will be conducting an online survey relating to the Log Book Trial.  
• The Survey will be conducted in the last weeks of May,  
• CHMC has provided RMS with Affiliated Club’s digital contacts for this purpose.  
• It is understood that both Clubs and individual members may take part in the survey.  
• CHMC will be hosting an open forum at the Griffith AGM to gauge members input to its response to 

the Survey and to elaborate if needed in a separate and formal Council response to the RMS.  
• Clubs delegates to the AGM should be aware of, and be prepared to provide, all aspects of their 

Club’s views to the Griffith forum.  
• We encourage Clubs and members to take part in, and make carefully considered responses to the 

RMS Survey. 

 

THE GOOD OIL 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going 

Peter Wright (RMS Liaison)  phone 0417 250 798 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

